
Dear Families,

Welcome to First Grade at Our Lady of the Valley Catholic School! My name is
Robyn Tippit and I will be your child’s teacher this year.

Below, please find your child’s supply list. Please read directions for labeling and
assembling them carefully. Please pre-assemble them (directions below) in a
bag labeled with your child’s name. Some supplies will be put in a fanny pack,
which children will use as their daily supply bag. A separate bag will be needed
for extra supplies to be used when they run out of fanny pack supplies.

Please label all items that have an *asterisk* next to them with your child’s name.
Items that do not have asterisks do not need names.

1 standard sized backpack, no wheels*
2 dozen #2 ALREADY SHARPENED pencils, Ticonderoga brand
preferred, no mechanical pencils.
1 lunch bag with refillable water bottle*
1 fanny pack large enough to fit supplies that are in the directions below
2 plastic folders WITH POCKETS, one red, one yellow*
2 white Pentel erasers (no pencil top erasers)*
8 glue sticks* NO REGULAR GLUE
3 highlighters*
1 child-sized blunt-edged scissors*
2 boxes of classic colors, non-scented Crayola markers, thick set*
2 boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons*
2 packs of 4+black or multi-colored Expo markers*



one package red pens * NO CLICKABLE PENS
1 package 3x3 post-it notes
2 packs of multi-colored construction paper
2 reams of white 8 ½ x 11 500 count copy paper
1 wired earbuds with a 3.5 mm jack (not wireless) in a labeled Zip-Loc
plastic bag*
2 packages baby wipes
1 roll of paper towels
1 standard sized tissue box
Zip-loc sandwich bags
One box of Band-aids

Please open the packaging and put the following items in your child’s
fanny pack:

4 sharpened pencils
1 eraser
scissors
two gluesticks
one set of markers and crayons
one Expo marker
one red pen
one highlighter
Put all “leftover”supply items in a large bag with your child’s name. I will
store the extra supplies for when your child runs out of the ones in his/her
fanny pack.

PLEASE label all uniform items. Please make sure you read the uniform policy
carefully. Please make sure your child has “full dress uniform” for mass. Uniform
sweatshirts are not allowed at mass, only vests and cardigans.

Thank you!
Robyn Tippit


